
Autumn	Meeting	and	AGM	at	Golf	Club	 	 25th	September	2023	
	
Fortunately	we	were	blessed	with	reasonable	weather	for	the	golfing	activities	
producing	some	commendable	scores.		Once	the	members	were	gathered	in	the	
clubhouse	the	presentation	of	various	prizes	and	trophies	took	place	after	which	the	
AGM	was	held	in	its	usual	rapid	format	although	no	records	were	set	this	year.		This	was	
followed	by	an	excellent	dinner	in	convivial	company.	
	
The	first	trophy	to	be	presented	was	that	for	the	pairs	competition	of	that	meeting.		The	
winners	were	Allan	Moore	and	Tom	Simons	of	Shirley	Golf	Club.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
David	Raffety	and	Barry	Hallam	won	prizes	for	nearest	the	pin	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	

	 	



	
	
	
The	trophy	for	the	previous	year’s	Winter	League	Knockout	Competition	was	presented	
to	Phil	Croft	and	David	Reynolds	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	 The	Autumn	Meeting	and	AGM	brings	the	change	of	Captaincy	of	the	WGC.		Keith	
Guild,	the	captain	representing	Atherstone,	handed	over	the	Captain’s	Salver	to	
the	incoming	captain,	Jez	Williams,	representing	Sutton	Coldfield.	

	

	


